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The Little Prince by Antoine de Saint-Exupery
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Would you like to take part in a very 
exciting writing competition?  

If so, write a description (one to two 
A4s) based on this Christmas scene.  
Feel free to add relevant illustrations 
to your work as it may be displayed 
in school.   

We look forward to receiving your 
entry.  Send your work online to 
cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
or post it in the entry box, placed in 
the new library, by Tuesday 30th

November 1pm the latest.   And 
please do not forget to add your 
name to your work, thank you.

The winner will be sent a notification 
by Wednesday 1st December! The 
winning description will be 
showcased in the newsletter, across 
the school on the TV screens and so 
much more…

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club
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Would you like to take part in a very 
exciting writing competition?  

If so, write a letter to your local MP, 
campaigning for a Christmas market in 
Alresford.  Feel free to add relevant 
illustrations to your work as it may be 
displayed in school.   

We look forward to receiving your 
entry.  Send your work online to 
cvaissieresbrien@perins.hants.sch.uk
or post it in the entry box, placed in 
the new library, by Tuesday 30th

November 1pm the latest.   And please 
do not forget to add your name to 
your work, thank you.

The winner will be sent a notification 
by Wednesday 1st December! The 
winning description will be showcased 
in the newsletter, across the school on 
the TV screens and so much more…

Good luck everyone!

The Library Club
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